
2023 SUMMER SCHOOL 
GRADES 9-12 
Summer courses for high school students will take place from June 
20th through July 28th. Students will have the opportunity to 
recover credit in previously enrolled courses. This opportunity 
is available to all qualifying high school students starting with those 
entering grades 10, up to students attempting to complete grade 
12. For many students, this will provide the necessary credits for
graduation. 

Location: Westhill High School 
125 Roxbury Road 
Stamford, Connecticut 06902 
203-977-4477

Dates: 6/20/2023- 7/28/2023 

Times: 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

E-mail:  BOE-SummerSchool-Westhill@Stamfordct.gov

SPS 
Summer 
School 

website: 

https://www.stamfordpublicschools.org/schools/summer-school

Registration will 
take place IN-

PERSON at WHS in 
the media center. 

Parents are not 
required to attend, 
but are welcome! 

June 15th & 16th 
10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

____ 

We will offer phone 
conference 

registration. 
*Limited spots

available. 

Visit the 
myconference site 
 to sign up for the 
phone conference 

registration option for 

PARENTS ONLY! 

https://www.myconferencetime.com/westhill/ 
Summer school phone registration link opens on June 13th 
 at 7 am and closes on June 14th at midnight. 

-NO COST SUMMER SCHOOL
-TRANSPORTATION WILL BE PROVIDED
-FREE GRAB & GO BREAKFAST/ LUNCH PROVIDED

https://www.stamfordpublicschools.org/schools/summer-school


High School Summer School Registration phone conferences 

on June 15th and 16th 

High School-Summer School will hold phone registration conferences on June 15th and June 16th 

at the following times:  

● 8:00 am - 10:00 am 

● 2:00 pm - 4:00 pm  

● 5:30 pm - 7:30 pm  

Phone registration is for parents that cannot come in person. Conference appointments will last 

approximately six (6) minutes. 

Beginning on June 13th at 7:00 am, you can schedule a conference with any of the summer school 

counselors including Spanish-speaking counselors. Go to the WHS my conference site at 

https://www.myconferencetime.com/westhill. Once on the website, click on the Summer School 

folder and select a counselor and a time slot.  

Please note that the school counselor will contact you via the phone number you provide at 

the time that you select. Please make sure that you answer the phone at your selected time.  

Conference calendars will close at midnight, on June 14th to give counselors time to prepare. 

Please schedule all conferences before that time to ensure availability. Conference 

appointments for high school summer school registration opens on June 13th at 7 am and 

closes on June 14th at midnight.  

If you have any questions, please email BOE-SummerSchool-Westhill@Stamfordct.gov   

  

 


